
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-108 

 

Subject: Request from Train Station Tenants 

Agenda Date: August 27, 2020 

Attachments:  Letter from Train Station Tenants dated March 30/20 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to waive/refund rental payments for the Train Station tenants 
for the months of April, May and June 2020; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT these costs be recorded as emergency response costs.  
 
INFORMATION 
 
At the meeting of Council held June 4, 2020, a letter from Living Temagami requesting that the 
Municipality waive and/or refund rental payments for the Train Station tenants for the months of April, 
May and June 2020 was presented to Council. 
 
The recommendation above was deferred by Council until any information regarding possible COVID 
funding was received.  Elsewhere on this agenda there is a report dealing with COVID funding being 
received from the Province in the amount of $175,600. 
 
As noted previously, we presently charge each tenant $500 per month which includes utilities etc.  This 
is already a reduction from the initial position Council at the time had regarding the appropriate rent for 
the Train Station which was established by resolution at $1,600 plus utilities etc. 
 
Should Council adopt the recommendation, these costs would be included as emergency response costs 
and be part of the reporting that is due to the Province at the end of October. 
 
Of course, Council is free to adopt this recommendation or not. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 

 


